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meetings may catalyse further interactions
between clinicians and researchers in
different countries and, if we can find the
necessary resources, act as foci for
educational or policy discussion meetings
in countries where primary care requires
strengthening or development.

The International Advisory Board
consists of the following colleagues:

Dr Peter Adams Barbados
Professor Bert Aertgeerts Belgium
Professor Lars Agreus Sweden
Professor Bruce Arroll New Zealand
Dr Olayinka Ayankogbe Nigeria
Dr Lidewij Broekhuizen Netherlands
Professor Frank Buntinx Belgium
Professor Norbert Donner Banzhof

Germany
Professor Andrew Cave Canada
Dr Raina Elley New Zealand
Professor Jon Emery Australia
Dr Osamu Fukushima Japan
Dr Malin Gadd Sweden
Professor Larry Green US
Professor Sir Andrew Haines UK
Dr Matthew Harris UK
Professor Per Hjortdahl Norway
Professor Ruth Kalda Estonia
Dr Clare Liddy Canada
Professor Christos Lionis Greece
Dr Heidi-Ingrid Maaroos Estonia
Dr Juan Mendive Spain
Dr Benjamin Miller US
Dr Shabir Moosa Zambia
Professor Frede Olesen Denmark
Dr Malagosia Palka Poland
Dr Luis Pisco Portugal

Professor Leon Piterman Australia
Professor Basem Saab Lebanon
Professor Bohumil Seifert Czech Republic
Dr Airton Stein Brazil
Dr Daniel Thuriappah Malaysia
Dr Mehmet Ungan Turkey
Professor Theo Verheij Netherlands
Professor Mogens Vestergaard Denmark
Dr Preethi Wijegoonewardena Sri Lanka
Professor Adam Windak Poland

In the next month or two we hope to
expand the Board to include representatives
of other countries with whom we think the
Journal should have links.

Our first meeting will take place at the
Wonca regional conference in Warsaw,
Poland, in September 2011 and will be
associated with open workshops on writing
and reviewing for peer reviewed journals, to
which Board members will be contributing.
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The BJGP International Advisory Board

We are delighted to announce the creation
of an International Advisory Board for the
BJGP and to welcome over 30
distinguished clinicians and academics
from around the world as its members. The
origins of the studies we publish in the
Journal and the website hits and
downloads indicate that the BJGP already
has a considerable global presence, which
we now wish to consolidate and extend.

We hope that our international advisers
will perform a number of functions,
including promoting the BJGP to potential
readers and authors in their countries,
assisting with reviewing and editorial tasks,
and giving us advice on key policy,
educational, service delivery, and
academic developments in primary care,
which we intend to reflect in an expansion
of material in the Journal looking at primary
care across the world. In return, we hope
that we can work with colleagues outside
the UK to make the BJGP content more
accessible, where technology and financial
constraints presently create problems,
support and assist potential authors in
preparing material for submission to the
Journal, and highlight key challenges
facing primary care for which publication in
an international journal may be of
assistance.

We will operate largely as a virtual Board,
although we will try to come together in as
large a group as possible at meetings such
as the Wonca regional and world
congresses and the North American
Primary Care Group meetings. We hope
that these face-to-face editorial board
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